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WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant
when opening attachments or clicking links. 
.

Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP
GDP Order 2015)

District ref: 6/2019/2945/PN15
HCC ref: WH/324/2019 
HCC received: 27/11/2019
Area manager: Roger Taylor
Case officer: Ania Jakacka

Location
Trident Place
Unit 3 Mosquito Way
Hatfield
AL10 9BW

Application type
Prior Approval

Proposal
Prior approval for the installation of a telecommunications apparatus and support structure
onto building roof top,plus ancillary works

Decision
Notice is given under article 18 of the Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 that the Hertfordshire County Council as
Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant of permission.

Works are within the private land - the building located in the Hatfield Business Park,
which is not highway maintainable at public expense. On behalf of the Highway Authority
I have no comments to make.

Ania Jakacka

Date 29/11/2019

****Disclaimer**** The information in this message should be regarded as confidential
and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this
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Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure
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deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.
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